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Restriction of laboratory operations 
Wednesday, Dec 2, 2020, 12:04PM 
 
Dear Members of the University, 
  
In response to the appeal by the Government to stay home, reduce traveling and 
gathering for work, the University has already announced staff will work from home 
beginning from 2 December 2020.  Laboratory workers, including postgraduate 
students, should also follow Government’s advice.  
 
Faculty members and laboratory supervisors should restrict laboratory operations 
to time-critical work only, and follow restriction and prevention measures contained in 
the 30 March announcement.  Undergraduate students taking lab courses should 
contact the relevant instructors if they need any clarification. 
   
Take care and stay healthy. 
  
Kind regards, 
 
Lionel NI, Provost 
Nancy IP, Vice-President for Research and Development 
 
 
 
 

https://hseo.ust.hk/system/files/documents/COVID-19_Info_Web_Email_2020-03-30_DHSE_1.pdf

